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From: The President
To: MC Communications!
Subject: Spring Opening Meeting and Suspension of Services
Date: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 10:15:38 AM


MONTGOMERY COLLEGE
Office of the President


 
January 15, 2013


 
MEMORANDUM
 
To:                   Montgomery College Colleagues
 
From:               Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President
 
Subject:           Spring Opening Meeting and Suspension of Services


 
 
Happy New Year! The spring semester is almost upon us, and I look forward to welcoming
you back at the upcoming Spring Opening Meeting on Thursday, January 17, 2013, at the
Parilla Performing Arts Center on the Rockville Campus. The doors will open at 7:45 a.m.
with beverage service, and the meeting will start at 8:30 a.m.
 
To ensure the College community can attend the Spring Opening Meeting, the College will
suspend all student and business services on January 17. As a reminder, the College remains
open, and faculty and staff are expected to attend the meeting or report to their regular work
location, as scheduled.
 
This is a time of year when various units and offices hold critical meetings, so please watch
Inside MC for scheduling announcements. 
 
I'm looking forward to a great semester with you. See you Thursday!
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